
 

Veterinary Clinical Pathologist 
 

Applications are invited for this new position in Langford Veterinary 

Services. The Langford Veterinary Services is a wholly owned subsidiary 

of the University of Bristol. We have the largest team of American and 

European Specialists in the South West of England,  two state of the art 

referral Hospitals for small animals and equines, a full diagnostic 

laboratory service and equine, farm and small animal first opinion 

practices. The Diagnostic laboratories offer clinical pathology service for 

internal and external clients, including referral and first opinion practices 

throughout the UK. 

 

Applicants must have completed a postgraduate training programme 

and/or have specialist professional experience in clinical pathology. 

Preference will be given to applicants with a postgraduate qualification in 

clinical pathology. The primary duties will be diagnostic clinical 

pathology service, with some clinical teaching. Excellent team work and 

communication skills are a prerequisite.  

For further information and to submit an application form, please contact 

Richard Hammond, Chief Executive. Informal enquiries can be made to 

Kathleen Tennant, on +44 (0117) 928 9412, e-mail: 

kathleen.tennant@bris.ac.uk. 

Further details and an application form can be found at: 

http://www.langfordvets.co.uk/vacancies 

The closing date for applications is the 22nd April 2016. 
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